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1350 KC ELLSWORTH, MAINE

NORMANDY 7-2523—7-2524

January 21, 1959

Mr. S. R. Morss
Route 3
Bradford, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Morss:

Thank you very much for your reception report
on January 18, 1959,

You might be interested that we are a relatively
new Station (we went on the air at 5:58:00 on

— Saturday, December 13, 1958). and we are an
4 independent Station.
Again, thank you for your letter.
Sincerely yours,
- ichard T. Laffin
Chief Engineer
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COASTAL BROADCASTING COMPANY



